
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Your leisure… 
is our pleasure 

 

So… you’ve got a beautiful boat and you’re 
looking for the ideal place to moor it. 

Innovative, new owners  at Jerusalem Creek Marina and Holiday 

Park have spent the last 4 years recreating the facilities to take 

advantage of our lakeside location .  

 

Take a look inside and find out 

more… 

Jerusalem Creek Marina and Holiday Park 

501 Jerusalem Creek Road,  Eildon 3173.    Phone 03 57742585   www.jerusalemcreek.com.au  

You won’t believe the difference! 

 Totally revamped marinas 

 Café and bar with new 100 seat restaurant planned for 2014 

 One stop shop for all your holiday needs 

 On water fuel services 

 On water convenience store 

 

 

 

http://www.jerusalemcreek.com.au/


Welcome to Jerusalem Creek Marina and Holiday Park 

Our marinas feature: 

Solar lighting     New night navigation lights 

Special non slip surfaces    Windsocks 

Quieter marinas     Finger crash bumpers 

Improved parking     Refurbished pontoons/undercarriage 

Name tags on pens     Low water access ramps 

Windy parking bay     New tyre fender system 

Boat parking jetty (Putting Green)   Kiosk open 7 days a week. 

Laundromat     Children’s  Playground 

 

These extras are included in your marina fees: 

o Rubbish collection and walkway rubbish bins 

o 24/7 security and daily staff patrols 

o Gas bottle rental 

o Gas bottle exchange and delivery (you pay only for the gas!) 

o 1 free inspection slip (using cradles in the water) annually (conditions apply) 

o Windy parking bay (if caught in bad weather you can park your boat and we’ll put it away for you) 

And there’s more… 

Our valued marina clients are entitled to lower fees for any maintenance or slipping service.  (Please see the 

enclosed fee schedule for details).  You can also hire tools or equipment including water blasters, generators and 

scaffolding from us  

 

We are so confident that you can’t get this value for money elsewhere – we will match 

the annual fees quoted by another marina for the same services and facilities. 

 

It doesn’t stop there… 

2014 will see the opening of our new restaurant in July – it will seat 100 people.    We’d love you to be part of the 
celebrations.    

Also, there’s a few other developments  planned.   We’ll tell you more about them when we meet. 

Need more information? 

Just contact the office on 0357742585 and ask to speak to either Bruce or Penny 


